
 
 
 
FLAHERTY PLAYGROUND  
CONSTRUCTION UPDATE 
JUNE 2025 
 
 
Thank you for your interest in our renovation to Flaherty Playground.  We understand this 
park is an important outdoor space for recreation and community gathering.  We anticipate 
that the park will be open at the beginning of August. However, we aim to get the park back 
online as soon as possible. We will keep you all posted if we think we can get the park open 
before August. We appreciate your patience during our renovation. 
 
 
CONSTRUCTION IN JUNE:  

● Installation of perimeter guardrails, handrails, and fence posts 

● Installation of the star shaped play area surfacing 

● Installation of site furnishings 

● Installation of trees and shrubs and completion of hydroseeding 

● Installation of block wall at entrance off of Cornwall St around the existing tree 

● Installation of dog park surfacing 

● Installation of dog park boulder print, bulletin board, and storage shed 

 
CONSTRUCTION TO ANTICIPATE IN JULY:  
 
● Installation of shade structure 

● Installation of remaining site furnishings, including benches and trash cans 

● Installation of dog park fencing and gates 

● Installation of guardrails and fencing 

● Installation of Park ID signs 

 



SITE PHOTO 6/24/2025 

 
New plantings at the play area are looking healthy; the new guardrail has been installed. 

 
SITE PHOTO 5/28/2025 

 
New Adirondack chairs at the playground have been installed! 
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SITE PHOTO 6/24/2025 

 
The new dog park surfacing, storage shed, and bulletin boards have been installed. 
 
SITE PHOTO 6/24/2025 

 
Fence posts have been installed. 
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SITE PHOTO 6/24/2025 

 
The playground installation is complete! 
 
 
THIS IS A BOSTON RESIDENTS JOBS POLICY PROJECT: 
For employment opportunities, call Fleming Brothers Inc. at (781) 843-4071 
 
 
 
OTHER ITEMS:  

● Please use 311 to document non-emergency issues relating to park use, and 911 
for emergency situations relating to public safety.   

● Construction questions and concerns can be directed to Nelle Ward 
(nelle.ward@boston.gov), Project Manager for Boston Parks and Recreation. 

● B Chatfield is out on Parental Leave. 
● Project Website:  boston.gov/flaherty-playground 
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https://www.google.com/search?q=fleming+bros+inc.&rlz=1C1GCEU_enUS1096US1096&oq=fleming+bros+inc.&gs_lcrp=EgZjaHJvbWUyBggAEEUYOTIICAEQABgWGB4yCAgCEAAYFhgeMggIAxAAGBYYHjIICAQQABgWGB4yCAgFEAAYFhgeMggIBhAAGBYYHjIGCAcQRRg80gEIMzE4MWowajeoAgiwAgE&sourceid=chrome&ie=UTF-8
https://www.cityofboston.gov/311/
mailto:nelle.ward@boston.gov
http://boston.gov/flaherty-playground

